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NOTICE 
 
 
1st year Students those who have failed to collect Uniform 
till date are advised to comply within 30th November, 2024 
positively. 
 
Further to notify that, from 1st December, 2024, no 1st year 
student will be allowed without uniform in the college 
premises.  
 
For any further enquiry, students my contact at admin 
office.  
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